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Please do not allow camping or recreational vehicles in public parks. The parks will no longer be
clean, safe and relaxing, how/when will trash and toilet facilities be monitored? I will feel unsafe, to
send my children to play there and I feel camping in parks, streets anywhere that it reduces the
livability for my family. Seriously consider children, how will summer day camps operate during the
summer months with campers nearby? I would not feel safe sending my children to day camps any
longer.
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